
County of San Mateo

Inter-Departmental Correspondence

Department: BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
DISTRICT 1
File #: 23-920 Board Meeting Date: 11/14/2023

Special Notice / Hearing: None__
      Vote Required: Majority

To: Honorable Board of Supervisors

From: President Dave Pine, District 1

Subject: Reappointment to the San Mateo Health Commission

RECOMMENDATION:
Recommendation for the reappointment of William Graham to the San Mateo Health Commission, as
Hospital Representative, for a second 4-year term effective January 1, 2024 through December 31,
2027.

BACKGROUND:
The San Mateo Health Commission negotiates exclusive contracts with the California Department of

Health Care Services to arrange for the provision of health care services to qualifying individuals.

DISCUSSION:

William Graham began serving on the commission for an initial partial term began in 2018 and is

being recommended for a second full term effective January 1, 2024 through December 31, 2027. He

has been a leader in San Mateo County health care since 1996 and is currently the President of

Dignity Health, Sequoia Hospital since 2015.  Mr. Graham resides in San Mateo.

FISCAL IMPACT:

None.
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